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I am feeling honoured to unveil before you the 

Volume 5, Issue 1 of “Brainwave: A 

Multidisciplinary Journal”, published by 

Brainware University, West Bengal, India. The 

present Issue comprises articles from various 

emerging areas related to different disciplines. I 

am quite confident that the articles in this Issue 

will not only add to the knowledge base of the 

readers but also motivate many of the potential 

researchers to make novel contributions to the 

literature. 

As per our policy, the submitted manuscripts are 

double blind peer reviewed by at least two 

independent reviewers. Further, I take this 

opportunity to mention that our reviewers possess 

sound academic background and also have a 

number of publications in Journals of repute. It 

deserves mentioning in this context that 

finalization of the panel of eminent reviewers 

happens to be a difficult job but it helps us to 

ensure that only the novel articles are accepted 

for publication in our Journal. 

 

Further, it is my pleasure to express my gratitude 

to the members of both editorial board and 

editorial advisory board. I am also indebted to 

our reviewers who have steered the manuscripts 

through multiple cycles of review in order to 

bring out the best from the contributed articles. I 

extend my heartfelt thanks to the contributing 

authors for considering our Journal as a platform 

to showcase their research work. I am also 

thankful to the authors whose articles have not 

been accepted for publication in this Issue owing 

to some relevant shortcomings. I do believe that 

they will overcome the shortcomings and submit 

articles worthy of publication in the next Issue. I 

will fail in my duty if I do not thank the stake 

holders who worked hard for timely publication 

of this Issue of the Journal. 

Finally, it is relevant to surface that we have tried 

our level best for maintaining the quality of the 

Journal. Still, there may remain scope for further 

improvement. Accordingly, I appeal to the 

contributors and readers to mail me their 

suggestions in the context of enhancing the  

quality of the forthcoming Issues. 


